
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP 

 Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: June 19, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: PC 07-18:  85 Yorktown Shopping Center 

 

At last night’s Plan Commission meeting, the above petition was recommended for approval 

with conditions by a 4-0 vote.  Attached find the Plan Commission referral letter as well as an 

ordinance approving this petition.   

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   
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